
 

 

 

MEMO 

TO:  Health and Safety Organizations 

FROM:  Jeanette Jobson, Education Resource Committee 

SUBJECT: Invitation to submit resources 

DATE:  February 2014 

The Newfoundland and Labrador Injury Prevention Coalition works in consultation and collaboration 
with agencies and persons responsible (public, governments and others) to build capacity related to 
injury prevention in Newfoundland & Labrador, communicate injury prevention efforts and make 
recommendations for action related to injury prevention. 

The Coalition is recognized as a leader in consumer and public education information on injury 
prevention and safety education messaging.  Our content is structured around publications and 
information provided by organizations on unintentional injury prevention and safety education topics.  
By adding your organization to our resource listing, we can refer our website visitors to the information 
you provide. 

NLIPC would like to link to appropriate resources from credible organizations.  A selection criteria is in 
place to make sure organizations that NLIPC link to and the resources they provide are credible and 
reliable.  If you think your organization meets these standards, you are invited to fill out the resource 
suggestion form available on the NLIPC website www.nlipc.ca.  

Please review the selection criteria before submitting your organization’s resource.  Once submitted, 
your resource will be reviewed to ensure it meets NLIPC selection criteria and approved by the 
Education Resource Review committee.  This process may take up to six weeks.  You will be advised 
when your resource has been approved and added to the NLIPC website.  If your resource application 
has been declined, you will be informed of any additional information that is required before 
resubmitting. 

 

 

Newfoundland & Labrador Injury Prevention Coalition 
38 Pearson Street, Suite 228 

St. John's, NL A1A 3R1 

Email: info@nlipc.ca 
Website: www.nlipc.ca 

 


